

7590 Mission Avenue, Burnaby, BC V3N 5C7 Phone: 604-296-9034

November 22, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians of Divisions 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, and 14,

It is that time of the year again—time for our winter concert! As we are busy getting ready to present our **A Pirate Christmas Musical** this year, we would like to ask for your assistance in the following preparations:

If possible, your child/children should dress up as elves:

- 1. Green or red or white clothing
- 2. Elf hat (optional)

We really hope that **ALL** of our students will attend their scheduled evening concert. The children have been practicing hard and it is important that we have all their voices to sing and act! Even if parents are attending the afternoon concert, children should come to school and perform in the evening.

Thank you, parents and guardians for your continuous support in your child/children's musical endeavour(s)! Please do not hesitate to contact the music teachers at the school if you have any concerns or questions.

Musically Yours, Ms. Chang and Ms. Hintersteininger